
Region V for Kids Presents

PEDIATRIC CARE &
PREPAREDNESS IN RURAL
COMMUNITIES & CRITICAL
ACCESS HOSPITALS
FOCUS AREA SOUTHEAST OHIO

EMERGENT CARE OF PEDIATRIC PATIENTS
BEHAVIORAL HEALTH CARE

Hosted by University Hospitals Rainbow Babies and Children's Hospital
APRIL 20, 20233, 1:00PM TO 3:00PM EST

Outcomes: As a result of attending this event, the learner will gain knowledge focusing on
evidence-based strategies related to knowledge of Region V for Kids and what expertise they
can provide, identify best practices for facility and patient for a pediatric trauma disaster and
identify best practices for de-escalation and behavioral health care in rural community and
community access hospitals.

Registration: RSVP by April 18, 2023 

Questions: Contact Shelly Brackman at shelly.brackman@nationwidechildrens.org

Coalition & State
Representatives
Emergency Management
Personnel
Clinical and Ancillary Staff

Who should Participate? Topics of Discussion:
Overview of Region V for Kids
Planning for Pediatric Surge
Management of Pediatric
Trauma
Pediatric Emergent Care
Pediatric Behavioral Health
First Aid



attendance of 80% of the Seminar. Completion of the evaluation form, it will
be emailed to you after the seminar.
No one with the ability to control content of this activity has a relevant
financial relationship(s) to disclose with an ineligible company.
This activity is being jointly provided through University Hospitals and ASPR
Region V for Kids
University Hospitals is accredited as a provider of nursing continuing
professional development by the American Nurses Credentialing Center's
Commission on Accreditation. 
Contact Hours: 2

Criteria for successful completion: 

To Register, use the QR code
or click here 

Contact Information: 
General Email: regionvforkids@gmail.com
Web: https://emscimprovement.center/domains/preparedness/asprcoe/eglpcdr/

Acknowledgment and Disclosure: 
This Pediatric Center for Disaster Excellence, Region V for Kids is supported by the
Administration for Strategic Preparedness and Response formerly the Assistant Secretary for
Preparedness and Response (ASPR) for as part of an award (U3REP190615-01-01) totaling $2.85
M with zero percent financed with non-governmental sources. The content presented here and
throughout the presentation is that of the authors and does not necessarily represent the
official views of, nor an endorsement by ASPR or the U.S. Government.

https://redcap.uhhospitals.org/redcap/surveys/?s=RDJCHA4KJLTX398R
https://redcap.uhhospitals.org/redcap/surveys/?s=RDJCHA4KJLTX398R

